Week 2 Update

The Legislature completed the fourth, fifth, and sixth legislative days of the Regular Session this week.
The House passed a number of RSA-related bills, including Tier Il modifications for TRS (HB93),
modifications to the State Police plan (HB79), and a death benefit change for FLC members to allow for
the use of hazardous duty time (HB81). The Senate considered the changes to the ERS Board (SB79), but
the bill was carried over to the call of the chair.

Additionally, a bill was filed to provide a bonus to ERS retirees in the amount of $2 per month of service.

The Legislature will take a one-week break, as part of the new COVID-19 protocols, and will reconvene
on February 23",



